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e-NEWS                           May 12, 2010

It is not to late to attend tonight’s DSA Family Support Network Meeting

Coast Music Therapy Presents…

“Making Music”
7p – 9p

Harold J. Ballard Center

2375 Congress St., San Diego, CA 92110 
This will be an interactive presentation using music therapy to promoting 

A variety of skills…Academic, Social, Language and More…
Fun for all ages each family will receive a Boomwhacker and CD 

Please support KIT - KIT is up for a $250,000 grant from Pepsi and the fate of their success lies in your hands.  There are over 200 projects competing in their category (Neighborhoods) at the $250,000 level.  The projects that finish #1 and #2 will be funded.  KIT is turning to friends for support – it doesn’t cost you a thing, you just need to vote and vote and vote again and then have your friends vote again and again.
Kids Included Together (KIT) is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization founded in San Diego, California in 1997. The mission of Kids Included Together (KIT) is to provide learning opportunities that support recreation, child development and youth enrichment programs to include children with and without disabilities.

Visit www.refresheverything.com/kit. The page will open on the KIT project page, click vote for this idea. If you are not already registered, it will ask you to register now, which only takes 15 seconds.  Once registered, vote for the KIT project.  

YOU CAN VOTE EVERYDAY – you are given 10 votes per day but only one vote per project per day is allowed. 
Vote daily and PLEASE pass this along to your friends and co-workers so that they will vote and encourage them to pass it along again to their network - just cut and paste these instructions. 
It’s that simple and takes only about 30 seconds a day. If KIT were to get this, think of the thousands of children who would benefit.  * If you are so inclined, a link to the Pepsi Refresh Project / KIT on your facebook page, website or in your signature would be FABULOUS! 

Voting ends May 31st.
If you have any questions, please contact Alicia at KIT by calling 858-225-5687.

----------------------------------------------------------------

EARLY CHILDHOOD DSA SUPPORT GROUPS:

A detailed listing of all local Support Groups can be found at http://www.dsasdonline.org/dsasd.cfm?pid=Support_Groups_2

May 20, 2010 – (6:30pm – 8:30pm)
Central San Diego Early Childhood Information & Support Series
Harold J. Ballard Parent Center, 2375 Congress St., San Diego, CA 92110

May 27, 2010 – (6:30pm -8:30pm): Spanish

Central San Diego Early Childhood Information & Support Series
Harold J. Ballard Parent Center, 2375 Congress St., San Diego, CA 92110

----------------------------------------------------------------

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

For all event details go to http://www.efrconline.org/calendar/maincal.cfm
Local/Regional/National:

5/15/10 Self Employment
6/12-13/10 San Diego People First Self Advocacy Conference
7/16 – 18/10  National Down Syndrome Congress Convention
Location: Disney’s Coronado Springs Resort at Walt Disney World, FL. 

----------------------------------------------------------------
RESOURCES:

2010 Joshua O'Neill & Zeshan Tabani Enrichment Fund
This fund offers financial assistance to young adults with Down syndrome who want to enroll in postsecondary programs or take classes that will help them with employment, independent living and life skills. To date, over thirty students have received grants from the National Down Syndrome Society (NDSS) to help cover the costs of pursuing their postsecondary education and enrichment goals. Visit http://ndss.org/images/stories/NDSSresources/pdfs/2010%20application%20form.pdf.  Application Deadline Is July 16, 2010

Share Your Story

My Great Story: Join the NDSS campaign to celebrate and honor the 400,000 Americans living with Down syndrome. Share and read stories here: http://ndss.org/stories
----------------------------------------------------------------

IN THE NEWS:

Documentary on Couple with Down Syndrome Tops at Tribeca

By Michelle Diament 

April 30, 2010 

A documentary exploring the relationship of a couple with Down syndrome earned a top prize Thursday evening at the renowned Tribeca Film Festival.

The film, Monica & David, follows a 30-something couple with Down syndrome as they get married and struggle to assert their independence. It won the festival’s award for best documentary feature.

“Monica & David takes an incredibly intimate situation and beautifully translates it in a way that makes you think about your own life. It’s a clear and observant look at a family and the purity of love, fueled by an organic sense of the sadness, joy and everyday humor that fill this epic journey that is life,” the jury said in making the award.

The film is scheduled to premiere on HBO in October 2010. Alexandra Codina, the film’s director and a cousin to Monica, was presented the Tribeca award by actress Jessica Alba. It comes with a $25,000 prize. View movie trailer at http://www.disabilityscoop.com/2010/04/30/monica-david/7878/ 

----------------------------------------------------------------
RECREATION:

DSA’s listing of local recreational programs can be found at 
http://www.dsasdonline.org/dsasd.cfm?pid=recreation
5/15/10  Arts & Tea Celebration  1:00-4:00pm

Home of Guiding Hands 5th Annual Arts & Tea Celebration Mad Hatter Tea Party. Tea Fare Served at 2 pm. Location: La Mesa Community Center, 4975 Memorial Drive, La Mesa, CA 91941. Come with friends and family to celebrate local artisans, enjoy a variety of tea fare, and the opportunity to walk away with fabulous prizes. Contact Rachel Carney at (619) 938-2854 or rachel@guidinghands.org. 
5/15/10  Play Pals  9:00am-12:00pm

The ARC of San Diego Saturday Play Pals Parent/Infant Program

Location: Mission Trail Park Day,  Enjoy a day of back to nature fun-Mission trails nature center-Right off Mission Gorge Rd. * Meet at the Nature Center. Contact Diane Lowrie at 619-564-2308.

5/22/10 DS SD Family Playdate 11:00am-2:00pm

Adobe Bluffs Park - Potluck Picnic (Poway). All families (children/adults of all ages) are welcome! Call Sharice at 858-705-2662 or dsinsandiego@aol.com.

5/21/10 Cinderella - ASL Interpreted Performance  7:30-9:15pm 

A Special Performance for the Deaf Community - ASL Interpreted Performance of Cinderella at the Coronado Playhouse. Three interpreters will translate the musical of Cinderella for one night only, at no extra charge. Patrons who are not hearing impaired are also welcome to attend this performance. Reserve tickets by contacting the Box Office at boxoffice@coronadoplayhouse.com or (619) 435-4856. View details at www.coronadoplayhouse.com. 

5/23/10 Sunday in the Park 1:30-4:00pm

“Spring Plants, Butterflies & Bees” - Spend some quality time with a young child and see nature from a whole new perspective. Camp Fire USA San Diego & Imperial Counties offers this special monthly experience, where an adult and child can explore seven acres of rustic land right in Balboa Park. Pack your picnic or snack. One adult and one child: $15.00. Location: 3101 Balboa Drive, San Diego, CA 92103. A reservation is required. Activities are age appropriate, from 3 years to teens. Contact Katie at kzolezzi-campfire@sbcglobal.net or 619-291-8985.

National Parks/Federal Recreational Lands Access Pass

This is a lifetime (FREE) pass for U.S. citizens or permanent residents with permanent disabilities. Documentation is required to obtain the pass. The pass provides access to, and use of, Federal recreation sites that charge an Entrance or Standard Amenity. The pass can only be obtained in person at the park. http://www.nps.gov/fees_passes.htm 
SAVE THE DATE > > > > July 11, 2010

DSA Annual Family Summer Social

12:00pm – 4:00pm

De Anza Cove in Mission Bay Park
*Details will be posted online when they become available.
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SAVE THE DATE

The 2010 San Diego Buddy Walk® will be held on

Saturday, October 16th
in Balboa Park. 
More details to follow.

-----------------------------------------------------------

If you enjoyed this eNEWS, please consider forwarding it to friends and family to spread the word of upcoming workshops and events, links to new sites and up-to-date information about Down syndrome. This e-NEWS has been brought to you by Down Syndrome Association of San Diego. If you have comments or would like to unsubscribe, please contact us at dsasd@projects.sdsu.edu. 

Down Syndrome Association of San Diego does not promote or recommend any therapy, treatment, institution, etc. and does not espouse any particular political, educational or religious views. Inclusion of information or resources does not necessarily imply promotion or recommendation by DSA. Content is provided for informational purposes only. www.DSAsdonline.org 









